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In term 5 our theme will be ‘Under African Skies’ we are looking forward to learning about Africa and in particular Kenya. We will be linking this to fiction and non-fiction books and geography.


Communication and Language/English: We will be using different texts linked to Africa this term.  We will start this term learning a story off by heart called Handa’s Surprise, the children will dive into the text through drama activities, moving into reading and then recording their ideas about the story. The children will be learning the story off by heart with actions to support them. I hope they share this at home with you.


Mathematical Development/Maths: This term we will be learning to count in tens, make equal groups and move onto repeated addition. We will also look at doubling, grouping and sharing.  Our maths always includes solving problems using practical maths equipment.


Understanding the world (UW)/Science: 


In Science we are going to be focusing on animals which links nicely with our Africa theme. We will be naming and sorting a variety of different common animals. We will also look at the features of these animals.

















Dear Parents and Carers,


Please have a look at our class curriculum for term 5.








If you have any questions at all, 


please let me know.


Best wishes,


Miss Hammond





Please ensure a named PE kit is always in school. 


Please make sure all uniform is named. 


Please hear your child read regularly and ensure that you record this in their reading record. 








PE & Games:  Coach Tom will continue to take the children for PE on Tuesday developing their agility, balance and coordination. The children will also have a PE slot on a Friday morning which will be dance.





RE/Collective Worship: Our focus for the term will be the question ‘which stories are special and why?’ We will be talking about different religious stories both Christian and from other faiths then looking at what the religious stories tell us.





Art:


The children will continue to use their sketch books to practise their drawing skills and develop an understanding of line and shape.
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Computing: 


The children will be looking at following instructions linked to algorithms. These are step by step instructions.








UW/Music: 


This term we will be looking at using our voices and singing and speaking songs, rhymes and chants. 





Geography:


We will be learning about Africa (Kenya) and the similarities and differences when compared to where we live. 








